
St. Alphonsus-Holy Name of Jesus Parish 

Masses this week 

Monday  08/19            8:00am   HGC  Deceased members of the Duffy & Salamy families by 
          Maggie 
Tuesday  08/20  TBA   SA  Funeral Mass for Shirley Tromblay 
Wednesday  08/21  8:00am  HGC  Paul & Donna Manke by Barb & Tom McCarthy 
Thursday  08/22  8:00am  HGC  Gertrude Dewyea by family 

 
Friday   08/23       No Mass 
Saturday  08/24  4:00pm  SA  People of the Parish 
Sunday   08/25  8:30am  SA  Dennis, Helen, Jim & Barbara Sullivan by John Sparks & 
          Denise Moore 
Sunday  08/25  11:00am  SA  Jane Mulvana Parent by Gert Clement & girls 

Pastor:  
Reverend Douglas Decker 

 Deacons:  
James Ellis, Gerald Savage 

Deacon James Ellis 
Religious Education Office (K-10): 

Jill Bujold 
Parish Office: 

Lisa Reed 

 Reconciliation:  
Saturday - St. Alphonsus 3:15-3:30pm;  Sunday - St. Alphonsus 8:00-8:10am 

Baptism Preparation: Call parish office Wedding Preparation: Call parish office at least 6 months before desired date 
Communion to the Sick: Call parish office 

Pastor’s residence: 
114 Main St.  

Parish Offices & Religious Education 
40 Marion St. 

Telephone: 518-359-3405 or 518-359-9194 Fax: 518-359-2364 
Secretary/Bookkeeper: Lisa Reed: email: office@tupperlakecatholics.org 

Website: www.tupperlakecatholics.org Long Lake: www.sthenryll.com/ 
Fr. Decker: pastor@tupperlakecatholics.org 

Jill Bujold:Jillb@tupperlakecatholics.org 
Deacon Savage: Gsavage7@roadrunner.com 

Deacon Ellis: DeaconEllis@tupperlakecatholics.org 
Trustees: Michael Farkas & Robert Guiney 

From the Pastor... 
Thinking Ahead... We will offer a Virtus Training for our new volunteers.  Call Jill Bujold at 518-359-3405.  Our current di-
rectors for the Youth Group have had their children graduate from high school.  We are looking for some energetic parents 
to take on our Youth Group.  Typically we have a monthly meeting  with lunch and planning.  Sometime during the month 
we have activities or community service. 
 I survived another trip to the water park with our altar servers.  Thank you to our chaperones, cooks and the Tupper 
Lake  Fire Department who donated most of the food for our picnic. 
 Members of the parish have been talking about the Window Project.  Some like the idea and some say it is too 
much money.  $80,000.00 is a big amount of money.  Perhaps some may wish to offer a memorial in the name of a loved 
one or family member for this project.  .  Some may not know what window I am talking about.  The Rose Window is the 
round stained glass window above the front entrance at Holy Name Church.  It is a 1924 stained glass window of high 
quality.  The  window is dedicated to Our Lady of the Rosary.  The inscription on the window says:  Holy Rosary Society... 
Christmas 1924.  It is a symbol of the strong faith of the people of Holy name years ago.  It is a memorial of their faith in 
Our Lady of the Holy Rosary.  A new window like that 1924 window would cost $169,000.00 by today's standards. 

              Fr. Doug 



Our bulletin brought to you by: 

Shaheen’s Adirondack Inn  
314 Park St.  

518-359-3384 
Open year round 

 

ANNUAL DOVS PILGRIMAGE:  
Destination Notre Dame, Ottawa, Ontario. 
Join Bishop LaValley and the Diocese of Og-
densburg Vocations Society (DOVS) on a Pil-
grimage to Notre Dame Cathedral in Ottawa to 
pray for vocations on Wednesday, October 2, 
2019.  The bus will pick up from Malone, Pots-
dam and Ogdensburg.  For more information 
see the flyer or contact Connie Randall at 315-
265-2762 or Mary Enslow at 315-268-1016 
 

SUMMER RETREAT FOR ADULTS:  
At Guggenheim 
Come aside to the Mountains and rest awhile with the Lord.  
Theme: Exploring a Spirituality of God’s Creation through 
the Seasons “There is a season for every-
thing…”Ecclesiastes 3:1. Each season of the year has a 
message to teach us about how to live more fully as Jesus 
calls us to do. Retreat will include presentations, with op-
portunities for personal and group prayer with time for 
sharing.  
 

Presenters: Sr. Bethany Fitzgerald, SSJ, Faith Formation 
Educator; Tom Kalinowski, former biology teacher and 
author of two nature books, Fr. Paul Kelly, celebrant for 
Mass on Saturday afternoon. Date: August 9-11, 2019 
Guggenheim Lodge, Saranac Lake.  Suggested Offering: 
$150 Space Limited.***Tenting or Commuter Options 
$100.  All are welcome. To register, call: 315-212-6592 or 
email: srbethssj@gmail.com  by August 5, 2019 

Parish happenings… 
MEN OF THE CHURCH 
Wednesday, September 4, 7:00pm Holy Ghost Parish Center 
HOLY HOUR FOR VOCATIONS 
Tuesday,  August 27 6:00pm, St. Alphonsus Church 
ROSARY WITH BENEDICTION 
Every Monday, 7:00pm, Holy Ghost Chapel 

New to the Parish? Please fill this out, clip and drop in the 
collection so we can add you to the parish registry! 
 

Name_________________________________ 
Address_______________________________ 
______________________________________ 

Phone #_________________________ 

 
Email:_______________________________ 
 
Would you like envelopes?  
____yes    ____no 
 

Would you like to volunteer for any parish ministry? 
____yes ____no 

PENNIES FROM HEAVEN 
The Knights of Columbus will be collecting 
“Pennies from Heaven” after each mass over 
Labor Day weekend on Aug 31 and Sep 1

st
. 

These proceeds are used to assist local north 
country seminarians. Thank you for your sup-
port. 
 
MARRIAGE AND CONSECRATED LIFE JUBILEE MASS:  

Description: The 2nd Annual Marriage and Consecrated 
Life Jubilee Mass is scheduled for Sunday, September 15 
at 2:30 at St. Mary’s Cathedral in Ogdensburg with a re-
ception to follow. If a couple is interested in attending, 
please direct them to https://www.rcdony.org/
marriagejubilee to register. If you have any questions or 
concerns contact the Family Life Office at 315-393-2920.   
 

MEN’S GROUP 
Don’t forget the Men of the Church meet the first Wednes-
day of each month at the Parish Center at 7pm. All are 
welcome to attend. 
 

Our weekly Tithe 
Offering Envelopes: 3,281.00 

Plate: $1,057.50 
Fuel: $52.00 

Total: $4,390.50 
Last Year: $4,626.50 

FAMILY GUGGENHEIM 2019 
Bring your family to the best weekend of the summer! 

Choose from three weekend sessions: 
Session 2: August 22 – 25 
Session 3: October 11 – 13 

 

Registration is open for Family Guggenheim 2019. Come 
pray and play with other faithful families, enjoy the beauti-
ful mountains and lake, beach time, engaging workshops, 
and liturgies. Families of all sizes and ages are welcome! 

Parish scholarships are available.  
Contact the parish office to inquire. 

For information contact Deacon Henry and Dayna  
Leader  

Family Guggenheim Directors  
dleader@rcdony.org 315-323-0827  or visit https://
www.rcdony.org/family-life/family-guggenheim.html 


